
From: Ariel Nicolaci [mailto:ariel.nicolaci@stahlsinternational.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 10:03 PM 
To: Planning 
Cc: Kowalski, Matthew 
Subject: CoAA Planning Office Auto Repl 
 
Mr. Kowalski, 
 
I can not attend due to the fact that I am working on a third world country. I am actually from a 
third world country, but as a citizen of the USA having the privilege to live in Ann Arbor hope 
that you continue to keep this great city intact. FYI,  in circumstances like the one on South Pond 
the answer is simple. In the third world country that I am from( Argentina being the place), 
 politicians take the side of preserving the environment except of course when special interests 
are involved and that will change the outcome only to fulfill the hunger for money for 
 developers and all decision makers as well. 
We pay high taxes for a reason and that is for having the privileged of living in a great place, I 
hope you do not change that spirit so we will have lots of houses and nothing to be special for. 
 
Please you know that in your hands is the future of a great city like Ann Arbor 
 
Since English is not my first language if there is something unclear or I might offend someone 
due to my comments , please feel free to contact me by email or directly by phone.  5868598401 
 
Thank you ,  
 
Ariel Nicolaci.  
Member of Thornoaks Association. 
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